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 02/10/2019 

 

Louth Ladies LGFA are now accepting applications for the 

following managerial positions for  the 2020 Season. 

Teams:U12-U14-U16-U18-Adult. 

In order to apply the following are  required. 

a)Membership Of LGFA 

b)Garda e-vetting 

c)GAA/LGFA Coaching Qualification 

d)Safeguarding 1 

e)CV Re Sporting Achievements to date. 

The above is also a requirement for any Back Room 

personnel you may wish to have.  

These can be emailed to secretary.louth@lgfa.ie or posted to 

Angela O’Neill Drumcar Dunleer Co Louth. 

Applications must be received on or before October 11thand 

please indicate clearly which position you are applying for. 

Regards, 

Angela O’Neill (Secretary Louth LGFA) 
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